
Linda Jackson, 

 

Let bring a stop the the pollution that has been identified with the Stibnite mining area for a 

hundred years or more. Midas Gold has a plan and the experience to make a huge dent in the 

problem. 

 

We need to bring the production of strategic minerals back to the United States, our future depends 

on a readily available supply. Foreign countries will never be able to exert the environmental 

controls need to protect their workers. I am willing to pay the additional costs of production if I 

know improvements are being made to sensitive area and that these material are being produced 

with American labor.  

 

Lets stop all this nonsense lawsuits and get on with making the Stibnite mining area and all the rivers 

and streams that run through it a better place. 

 

 

I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho's 

project as outlined in their Modified Plan of Restoration and Operations, alternative 2 in the DEIS. 

 

My best, 

 

 

Name: Peter J. Conlon 


